
From: Morteza
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004-A
Date: Sunday, May 28, 2017 9:44:52 PM

Dear Sir/Madam
i'm very concerned with the contents of the new bill HB2004-A as it will deter future investment
My vote is NO to this bill
thanks your consideration
regards
morteza. zabetian
Address:2378NE view PL
Gresham OR 97030

Sent from my iPhone
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